
The Idaho Transportation Department is now seeking feedback on the Idaho Transportation Investment Program (ITIP). The 
ITIP guides the state's priorities and investment decisions for the next seven years through 2032. 

ITD encourages everyone to review and provide comments July 1-31. Comments can be emailed to 
itipcomments@itd.idaho.gov, recorded at (208) 334-8063 or mailed to:

 ITD - ITIP Comment
 Attn: Noah Ipaye
 P.O. Box 7129
 Boise, ID 83707-1129

Projects are located throughout Idaho's 44 counties, range from large to small and cover much more than roads and 
bridges. Airport runway improvements, bicycle routes, public transportation projects and pedestrian safety plans are all 
part of the programmed improvements. Project selection is determined through technical data, as well as input from local 
o�cials and residents.

What’s next for 
transportation in Idaho?

We want to hear from you!
Scan the QR to learn more and commment 
or visit itd.idaho.gov.

Individuals who need special accommodations should contact CivilRights@itd.idaho.gov or 208-334-8884. TTY/TDD users 
Dial 711 to use the Idaho Relay System. Persons needing an interpreter should contact 208-334-8496.


